
 

 

BULLETIN 
 
NO:  20-057   
 
DATE:  April 23, 2020 
 
TO:  All Personnel 
 
FROM:  Chris Webber, Assistant Fire Chief, Emergency Operations 
 
SUBJECT: Additional Safety Equipment – Long Staffed Personnel  
 
 
Effective April 23, 2020 the Department will be distributing extra safety equipment to 10 fire 
stations with the intent of providing for the safety of long staffed (LS) personnel. These 
stations will be provided one extra SCBA harness, PES, XTS 5000 radio and accountability tag. 
Double houses will receive both Engine and Truck accountability tags 
 
The additional equipment will be provided to stations 1, 28, 10, 11, 29, 35, 17, 26, 18, and 24.  
Fire station 40 cannot currently house LS personnel overnight, but may receive this equipment 
when this is corrected.   
 
The additional inventory will be entered and tracked into PSTrax for the specific assigned 
apparatus (T-1, 28, 10, 11, 29, 35, E-17, 26, 18, and 24). The SCBA harness can be stored in the 
engineer’s compartment on both the engine and truck.   
 

 
      Engine SCBA Location    Truck SCBA Location  
 
Please route any question through your chain of command.  
 


